     PUBLIC WORKS AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES

        MONDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2018
The Public Works and Economic Development Committee met Monday, November 26, 2018 at 7:00 PM in the Council Chambers at the Knisely Centre. The purpose of tonight’s meeting is to discuss Proposed Ordinance 27-2018, pertaining
to the resurfacing of State Route 39 from the Dover Park and Ride up through the train tracks on West High Ave.  

.      
In attendance were Public Works and Economic Development Committeepersons:            
Committee Members Cheryl Ramos, John Zucal, Alternate Kelly Ricklic 
Absent:  Chairman Dean Holland

Guests were: 
Mayor Joel Day, 
Auditor Beth Gundy

Treasurer Tom Gerber

Law Director Marvin Fete
President of Council Sam Hitchcock
Council Clerk Julie Courtright 
Councilperson Mr. Dan Lanzer
Councilperson Rob Maurer

Councilperson Aimee May

Public Works and Economic Development Committee Member John Zucal called the meeting to order at 
7:00 PM.  
Mr. Zucal made the following statement:

              Mr. Holland provided for all the members of Council a schematic of where that would be with some information

on it.  At this point I’d like to turn it over to our Service Director Mr. McAbier to bring everyone up to speed as to what’s 

going on with that.  

Mr. McAbier made the following statement:

               With a map if you look at it, if you look at Bluebell and work your way back you have Bluebell in two sections, you

have the bridge and that piece of concrete that comes down on Bluebell and West High Ave.  Right there where you come 

from Rt. 39 from Dover it goes out 21 for just a little bit.  From there on they will be milling and filling. They put back an 80/
20 batch for the City.  The project will take place in 2020.  Preconstruction is $74,000 as far as our cost.  

Mr. Zucal had the following comment:

               How does this affect with the widening project?  

Mr. McAbier had the following statement:

                That will be done this year ahead of that.  

Mayor Day made the following statement:

                  It’s a necessary project.  We know that that stretch of roadway needs fixed.  

MR. RICKLIC MADE A MOTION TO ADD ORDINANCE 27-2018 TO THE NEXT COUNCIL MEETING AGENDA

MRS. RAMOS SECONDED THE MOTION

3 YEAS

ORDINANCE 27-2018 WILL BE ADDED TO THE AGENDA OF THE DECEMBER 10, 2018 REGULAR SESSION OF COUNCIL.
Mr. Ricklic motioned to adjourn at 7:04 PM.
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